
Report on the Field Work in Brunei 

 

From Sep 11 to 18, five students belong to GCOE program had been 

and studied in Brunei. They had studied many things together with the 

students from Brunei University (Universiti Brunei Darussalam). Students 

also saw parts of Brunei’s societies and cultures, it was very good experience 

for students. Of course students had lectures and took field work at the 

Kuala Belalong Field Studies Centre (KBFSC) in the rain forest, and visited 

Brunei Methanol Company (BMC), the Tenaga Suria Brunei (Solar PV 

Plant), and Brunei Liquefied Natural Gas (BLNG) to study Brunei’s 

situation about energies. And students also had an opportunity to discuss 

the research projects about new energies in Brunei and they introduced their 

own study to professors, lectures and students in Brunei University, and we 

had a good time for discussion. Thanks to all people who concerned this field 

work, students and me had an amazing experience. I would like to appreciate 

them all. Thank you. 

K. Yamauchi, GCOE Specific Assistant Professor 

Graduate School of Energy Science 

 

At the Rain Forest Center                 At the Solar PV Plant 

 

 


